
PRIME MINISTER

STATEMENT BY THE PRIME MINISTER, THE HON P.J. KEATING, MP

The article on the front page of The Australian this
morning contains the assertion that in our discussions
yesterday I gave the President "what amounted to an
apology" for Australia's participation in the Vietnam
War. This is completely untrue.
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